
We've made some temporary
changes to some of our Mental
Health and Learning Disability
services in response to the
COVID-19 situation

 Mental Health Assessments will now be
completed over the phone or via video link

Routine blood test appointments to monitor
psychiatric medication will continue to take

place

Depot appointments will continue to take
place, you will be contacted by your Care

Co-ordinator to confirm arrangements

Prescription scripts will now be posted to
patients. Patients will be asked to call their

Community Mental Health Team or
Community Learning Disability Team to

confirm they have been received
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